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            14th October 2022  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of the geography curriculum in Year 6, children are expected to use maps and describe a 
locality.  
 
On Thursday 20th November, we will be accompanying our buddies in Year 1, who are having 
'autumn day', noticing the changes of the seasons throughout the year. In the morning, we will be 
going on an autumn walk around the village. Year 6 will be planning and mapping a route and 
using their maps to navigate around the village and lead their Y1 buddies. 
Please can children come to school dressed in their uniform with a waterproof coat and 
appropriate footwear.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  

                                                                                                           

Miss Hickson 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Deputy Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
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